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To whom it may concern:

I, as a lifelong citizen of Colorado, would like more accountability in our voting and do not want laws created to
make that more difficult. There was outside interference with our elections and using modems and machines (like
Dominion) is completely dishonest. We need better transparency and accountability in our elections and I would like
an audit on our past elections to find the illegal activity. We will not stop until this this handled and truth is known
and revealed. Our voices are important and we do not need outside interference.

Thanks for your consideration in this matter,

Jodi Woodden



